At a Special Meeting of the Malone Village Board, held on May 4, 2020 at 11:00 AM via teleconference the following were dialed in:

Andrea Dumas	Mayor
Norm Bonner	Trustee
Archie McKee	Trustee
Matthew Boyea	Trustee
Brian Langdon	Trustee

Also in attendance:

Cheryl Cook, Village Clerk Kristine Lashway, Treasurer

Rebahka Scaccia, Temp. Village Clerk Kevin F. Nichols, Village Attorney

Mayor Dumas started the meeting off by stating that we will go into executive session for proposed, pending, or current litigation:

Upon the motion of Trustee Boner with a second by Trustee Langdon and unanimously carried to go into Executive Session.

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner with a second by Trustee Boyea and unanimously carried to come out of Executive Session.

Upon the motion of Trustee Langdon with a second by Trustee Boyea and unanimously carried to go into Regular Session.

Discussion was held about our conference call tomorrow with Barton and Loguidice at 11:00 AM.

Discussion was held about hiring a recreation maintenance worker at our 5/11/20 meeting.

Discussion was held with regards to leaf and brush pick up, it ends today. One last sweep will be done and then fines will be issued.

Grant money may not be coming this year. CHIP and AIM funding may be cut.

ADJOURNMENT:

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner to adjourn the meeting at 11:35 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Chery Alder Williag Clerk Cork